St. Anthony de Padua Catholic School
309 Mueller Street
P.O. Box 1
Athens, WI 54411
715-257-7541

Dear Parent/ Guardian,

Thank you for choosing St. Anthony de Padua Catholic School for your child(ren)’s education. We believe
educating a child is a partnership between home and school. We appreciate the trust you have placed in us.

The cost of tuition at St. Anthony is only a small fraction of the total cost of a Catholic School education. We
encourage and appreciate that all families regularly attend mass to support our school and church. We
continue to do everything we can to keep the cost of your children’s education affordable. We encourage
more families in our parish to consider sending their child/ren to St. Anthony School.

We provide a positive learning environment with current technology, curriculum, facilities, and staff. One of
the benefits of attending St. Anthony is having the Catholic faith in the daily lives of our students . The
happiness shining on the faces of our students is priceless.

St. Anthony is now a part of the Wiscomnsin Schoel Choice Program. Please see the letter attached about this
benefit to our school, and if your family could qualify. And PLEASE, do not hesitate to ask if you have any
questions. Call Krissy Knott at 715-257-7541.

Tuition cost per student for 2024 - 2025 [s:

Parishioners Non-parishioners
Pre-K  $500 for 3 days a week Pre-K $500 for 3 days a week
Pre-=K  $700 for 5 days a week Pre~K $700 for 5 days a week
K-8 $850.00 K-8 $850.00

It is necessary to continue the computer/supply fee as we continue to improve our technology and security in
our school. It also covers art supplies, printer ink, computer hardware, etc. The fee is $80 per child and is
non-refundable and needs to be paid before the school year begins.

The registration and payment option form are attached. Please indicate the method of payment which works
for you. If you choose to pay monthly, tuition is due the 15™ of each month. Quarter payments are due by
report card time and semi-annual payments are due September 15" and January 15™

Please mark if you are paying the computer/supply fee now or priot to school beginning,

if you wish to apply for a grant for reduced tuition, {Tuition Assistance), please check the appropriate
box on the registration form and an application will be sent to you. In order to qualify for reduced
tuition, the family needs to be an active, supporting, and contributing member of the parish
community.

Thank you in advance for your prompt attention.

Together in Christ,

/ Cwiirm . Hﬂﬂ,@f W%

Halopka P’rm(:lpal Father George Graham, Pastor




REGISTRATION FOR
ST. ANTHONY SCHOOL
2024-2025

The following will be attending St. Anthony de Padua Catholic School
for the 2024 - 2025 school year.

NAME OF CHILD GRADE TUITION RACE/ETHNICITY
1. - # _ from list below
2. # __ from list below
3. #  from list below
4. # ___ from list below
5. # _ from list below

** Please indicate if you have a child entering PK, if it will be 3 days a week or 5 days a week.

I will be making payments for tuition in the following manner: Race/Ethnicity

monthly guarterly 1. White

. 2. American Indian or Alaska
semi-annunally one payment )

E— — Native

other means of payment 3. Asian
(Please specify means) 4. Black or African American

5. Native Hawaiian or Other

____ I'would like an application for Tuition Assistance mailed to me. Pacific Islander

Please check one.
$80.00 per child computer/supply fee enclosed.
$80.00 per child computer/supply fee will be paid before school begins.

This is non-refundable and due before the new year starts.

Please provide an email address if you are interested in receiving correspondence of weekly news,
newsletter, items being sent w/child/children, ete.

Email address:

Parent PHONE #
Please print

Address

Parent Signature Date:




